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This has been a great week in school with an excellent production of Treasure Island and a growing and 
impressive bounty of food for our harvest collection.  There’s still time to bring in more so I do encourage 
you to gather more if you can before it is taken to the food bank early next week.  It’s Parents Evening on 
Tuesday so please try and get to see how well your child is doing – look forward to seeing you! 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Y1 – Jakob Kus      

Y2 – Lacey Cropper            

Y3 – Kazon Parr  

Y4 – Brody O’Brien 

Y5 – Jacob Reynolds 

Y6 – Mia king             
 

 
 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance is 

Year 4 

with 98.2% - WELL DONE! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Treasure Island! 
This week, all our children got to see a great interactive play with 

Professor Stage who came out of the screen to join us!  

  
The children really enjoyed the show and it gave us a little taste of the 

full theatre performance that we are going to see in November down at 

the Ashcroft Centre (previously the Riverside) where a full cast from 

M&M Productions will perform a Christmas Carol for the whole school. 
 

HARVEST FOODBANK COLLECTION 

 

Our Harvest Collection this year will be for the 

Rossendale RAFT Foodbank so please give generously. 
They need: Tinned fruit, coffee, shampoo, long life milk, cereal, 

cupasoup, milk puddings, tinned meat such as ham or corned beef, 

pasta sauce, sanitary towels, baby wipes, dog & cat food – Thank You 
 

Parents Evening 
Tuesday 12th October is our first Parents Evening of the year and we are 

trying to make it similar to previous face-to-face meetings but with some 

COVID-safety measures in place.   

(You can still choose to have a telephone conversation if you would prefer)  

Pick-up times are as normal on the day as we will pause the meetings and 

release pupils through their normal classroom doors. 

 Please keep to your allotted time as we are trying to keep the number of 

people waiting to a minimum and please wear a mask in school – Thank You  

We also ask for the safety of all that you wear a mask when you come into 

school - Thank You 

 PTFA MEETING 
Our first Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 

meeting will be next Thursday (14th Oct) at school at 
6pm.  If you are keen to get involved and raise some 
much-needed money for school, then please come 

along for coffee and biscuits and a friendly chat!  
Sports Club 
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